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January 24, 2014 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Catholic Schools Week begins Sunday, January 26th and we have so many exciting events taking place this 
week!  One of the most important for you as parents is our Parent Workshop featuring  
Dr. Joseph Conroy, noted neuropsychologist, scheduled for Wednesday evening at 7:00 PM in the 
cafeteria.  Dr. Conroy has addressed many parent and faculty groups in the past to help identify “red flags” for 
attention and learning problems.  Please see the attached flyer for additional information about this very 
important meeting. Be sure to mark your calendars as this event could change your child’s life. 
 
The following is the schedule for Catholic Schools Week: 
 
 Sun. Jan. 26 – 9:00AM – Noon   Mass followed by Breakfast, Open House, and School Tour 
Mon. Jan. 27 – Brain Show, Final exam for 4-8 students 
Tues. Jan. 28 – Dress Down Day, Teachers switch classes, Movie afternoon 
Wed. Jan 29 – Sports Day, Students wear gym clothes, IMPORTANT HSA MEETING-7:00PM 
Thurs. Jan 30 – 10:00-11:00 –Open House, HSA Pizza Lunch, Report cards issued, Reconciliation -7:00PM 
Fri. Jan 31 – 8:00AM -Awards Assembly, 9:15-10:15AM -8th graders teach classes, Noon Dismissal 
 
The students in grades 4-8 had mid-term exams this week and most did very well even after our Tuesday early 
dismissal and school closing Wednesday.  Their last exam has been postponed to Monday afternoon.  Please 
note that the exam grades will NOT be averaged in to the second marking period but are listed separately on the 
report card. 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Grover who has spent much time and effort interviewing and training our middle students 
for the Ambassador program and to Mrs. Santiago and Mrs. Zappola who will be assisting her throughout the 
year. 
 
Stay warm! 
 
Mrs. Patricia Graham 
 


